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UA General President 

Chris Haslinger 

UA Director of Training 



     Registration 



  First Timer’s Meeting 

 

Reviewing   
procedures 

with the new      
Instructors  

attending the 
program for 

the first time. 

 



 Semper Fi / 5 K Race 
The UA again held their 5K race to support veterans and wounded warriors.  Each year the have raised significant funds for 
veterans and their families. The race was held during the Block Party in downtown Ann Arbor, which also featured live en-
tertainment and offered lost of opportunity to spend time outside the classroom with fellow instructors. 



 The Second Annual Toilet Race—The Big Flush 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Winners— L. to R.—First UA Local 170—Vancouver BC Canada, Second UA 370 Flint Michigan 

and UA Local 190 (we are giving them points for showing up?) 

 

 

 

 

 



Industry Day 

 

Industry Day began with United Association President, William Hite welcoming all to the 61st ITP.  After the formal     

program the owners, users, contractors and Association representatives toured the facilities and  classes. 



  Luncheon Time at ITP 



Catching Up With Old Friends 



Around the Campus 



Hard At Work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The United Association 
Instructor Training     

Program depends on a 
number of committed 
individuals who put  

tremendous time and  
effort into making this 

program a success.   



 

 

 



Congratulation to the UA and  

UA Training Department 

Congratulations to UA General President William Hite and to UA Director of 
Training Chris Haslinger and their staffs. This 62nd UA Instructor Training    
Program was an unqualified success.  The staff of the Training Department, as 
always, have done an exceptional job. 

As President Hite stated “For more than six decades, the Instructor Training 
Program has been providing the highest level of education to United             
Association instructors through the Instructor Training Program, which is now 
online.  We train the trainers in order to ensure that our members have access 
to the skills they need to be successful in the marketplace.. . While creating a 
skilled workforce is increasingly challenging, our comprehensive training       
curriculum keeps our piping professionals competitive and valuable to our     
contractors.” 

UA Local 190 and the Greater MI PMC know that it is an honor to be a very 
small part of this week.  The community is tremendously happy to have you 
here and always look forward to the time they have to spend with you. 

The Michigan State Pipe Trades and representatives of the Michigan Mechani-
cal Contractors Association sincerely hope your stay has been a happy one. 

Have a safe trip home and we’ll see you again next 

year. 

Go to www.greatermichiganpmc.org UA—UA  
Training and view nineteen years of UA 

Training Program Newsletters 

The 2015 UA Instructor  

Training Program 
  

 Total Registered   1860 

 First Time      446   

 Coordinator Graduates      24 

 ITP Graduates      136 

 Associates        11 

Greater Michigan 

Industry Alliance  

Report 

 

Special  

Summer Edition 

2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greater Michigan  
Plumbing & Mechanical  

Contractors Association 
Sandra L. Miller, President 

www.greatermichiganpmc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UA Local 190—Plumbers /  
Pipefitters Service  

Technicians 
Kevin Groeb, Business Manager 

www.ua190.org 

 

 




